
 

 

 

16 February 2010 
 
 
Mr Peter Wilson 
Gosford City Council 
PO Box 21 
GOSFORD  NSW  2250 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Wilson  
 
 
2009HCC005 - DA 36982/2009, 10 Tourist Units and Associated Facilities,  
Avoca Drive, Kincumber 

 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 10 February 2010, regarding the above development 
application.   
 
As a result of your letter I wish to advise that the application has now been withdrawn from the 
Hunter and Central Coast Joint Regional Planning Panel and is formally referred back to 
Council for its determination. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact Ms Carol Pereira-Crouch, 
Project Officer, at the Panel Secretariat on 9383 2105. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Garry Fielding  
Chair,  
Hunter & Central Coast Joint Regional Planning Panel 


